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Missoula City-County Health Department Announces Form For 
Frontline Health Care Workers Seeking COVID-19 Vaccinations 

 
Today, the Missoula City-County Health Department (MCCHD) launched a new submission form 
to help us identify and schedule appointments for frontline health care workers in the 
community who have yet to receive COVID-19 vaccinations.  
 
Montana’s Department of Health and Humans Services (DPHHS) says medical providers who 
come into direct contact with patients are eligible to be vaccinated in Phase 1A. The health 
department’s form is designed to help individuals determine their eligibility and get on the 
Missoula City-County Health Department’s vaccination list.  
 
We kindly ask that health care workers who already have COVID-19 vaccination appointments 
scheduled elsewhere do not fill out the form. Individuals signing up to be on multiple 
vaccination lists may slow down the county’s ability to complete Phase 1A as fast as possible.  
 
The survey can be accessed through this link, or it can be found at missoulainfo.com under our 
vaccination page. 
 
We would also like to remind everyone that even as the first members in our community get 
vaccinated, taking precautions against COVID-19 is still critical to the health of the community. 
We appreciate everyone’s continued diligence with wearing masks, social distancing, and 
frequently washing their hands.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Phxw5jfLt0-9pdtMVUlTynSPUroOFIJDuTSPyTAeXPlUQkhOVzZLWDAyRFYzNk43QktUT1VOOTdKOC4u
https://www.missoulainfo.com/vaccination

